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Our Vision:                                               
At St Andrew’s CE Primary School, we aim to bring children to a place where they can realise their full 
potential.  Our Christian values are the foundation of all we do and each one is a facet of the central 
value, love, which ‘always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always perseveres.’ (1 Corinthians 
13:7) Protect, Trust, Hope and Persevere   
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
The first of the dog therapy visits started last 
week. Rolo or Dougie will be visiting every week 
this term to introduce them to the whole school, 
before they do more small group work with the 
children. Thank you to Miss Mackenzie and 
Zack for making this wonderful opportunity 
happen for the children.  
 
Following on from this we will also have chicks 
hatching in school once again. The eggs will 
arrive this week and we hope they will hatch the 
following week. 
 
 

On Monday the 
children dressed up 
for International 
maths day. There 
were some very 
creative designs 
connected to maths 
along with some 
inspiring maths work 
in the classrooms. 
Well done children 
and thank you Mr Nixon for organising this. 

 
Miss Revill has been updating the website to keep you informed of some of the many 
curriculum events. Please visit  
" https://www.st-andrews.oxon.sch.uk 
to see links to the art show video, marimba classes, a visit from a dinosaur and Make IT 
Happen feedback from the children. 
 
 
 
Good luck to Mrs Lamprell, after 16 years at St Andrew’s she is 
moving on to work with pre-school children. Mrs Lamprell has worked 
1:1 and with small groups as well as supervising lunchtimes across 
the school and will be missed by the children, staff and parents. We 
wish Karen all the best in her new role. 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
Red Nose day and Charities 
 

The children in Chiltern Blue class had 
an egg and spoon race for Red Nose 
Day. The total amount raised across 
the school was £319.58. Thank you for 
your generosity. 
 
Lots of children have requested to do 
some form of fundraising to support a 
range of charities. Teachers are 
working with the children to see how 
this could happen over the coming 
weeks. 

 
Please find dates of some of the key Term 4 events in school which you may want to be 
aware of. Dates for Term 5 and Term 6 are on the website calendar. Please note dates may 
change due to circumstances beyond our control or additional events may be added as 
opportunities arise. 
 
Music Recital 
 
Children across the school were able to share their musical talent within their year groups. It 
is great to see so many children playing an instrument. Thank you to Mrs Ludlow, our music 
leader for ensuring the children have these opportunities in school.

 
 

 
Diary Dates: 
March 21st Year 5 to Chiltern Open Air Museum                         
March 22nd EYFS poetry day with author James Carter 
March 23rd Y2 SATs information to parents 
March 29th Year 4/5 Production 1.30pm 
March 30th Year 4/5 Production 1.30pm 
March 31st Fair Trade Tuck shop sale 
April 4th Y6 to Junior Citizen – Atlantic Class 
April 5th Y6 to Junior Citizen – Pacific Class 
April 6 - Youlbury presentation to Year 4 parents  
April 7th – Kingswood presentation to Year 5 parents  
April 8th End of term 1.30pm 
 

 



 


